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Let us keep in prayer… 

Joe Schmidt, Jackie Phillips, Henriette Allen, Christopher Wright 
 

We would like to list your family and friends in special need of prayer.  

Please contact the office to add a name to the bulletin. 

 

 

 

Our sympathy and prayers are extended to the family of Pat Davis on her 

passing and the family and friends of Father Noel Prendergast on his passing. 

 
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them. May their souls and 

all the souls of the faithful departed through the mercy of God rest in peace. 

 

 

 

Mass Intentions:  

June 2 – William Grantham, June 6 – Al Morrisson, June 8 – Al Morrison 

 

 

Weekly Readings 
Sunday, June 2 

Body and Blood of Christ Solemnity 

Exodus 24: 3-8 

Psalms 116: 12-13, 15-16, 17-18 

Hebrews 9: 11-15 

 Mark 14: 12-16, 22-26 

Monday, June 3 

Second Peter 1: 2-7 

Psalms 91: 1-2, 14-15b, 15c-16 

Mark 12: 1-12 

Tuesday, June 4 

Second Peter 3: 12-15a, 17-18 

Psalms 90: 2, 3-4, 10, 14 and 16 

Mark 12: 13-17 

Wednesday, June 5 

Second Timothy 1: 1-3, 6-12 

Psalms 123: 1b-2ab, 2cdef 

Mark 12: 18-27 

Thursday, June 6 

Second Timothy 2: 8-15 

Psalms 25: 4-5ab, 8-9, 10 and 14 

Mark 12: 28-34 

Friday, June 7 

Sacred Heart of Jesus Solemnity 

Hosea 11: 1, 3-4, 8c-9 

Isaiah 12: 2-3, 4, 5-6 

Ephesians 3: 8-12, 14-19 

John 19: 31-37 

Saturday, June 8 

Immaculate Heart of the Blessed 

Virgin Mary Obligatory Memorial 

Second Timothy 4: 1-8 

Psalms 71: 8-9, 14-15ab, 16-17, 22 

Luke 2: 41-51 

Sunday, June 9 

Genesis 3: 9-15 

Psalms 130: 1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8 

Second Corinthians 4: 13 – 5:1 

Mark 3: 20-35 

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ       June 2, 2024 

Holy Savior Catholic Church 
P.O. Box 85 

714 Lindale Street on Old Vicksburg Road 

Clinton, MS 39056 

 

Pastor, Lincoln Dall 

The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops is leading a National Eucharistic Revival, which will take 

place from 2022-2025. The Revival launched on the Feast of Corpus Christi on June 19, 2022. Over these 3 

years, parishes and dioceses throughout the country will host events that focus on the Eucharist. There will be 

a Eucharistic Congress in Indianapolis in July as a part of this revival. For the past two years, I have been 

participating in a special national program at the McGrath Institute at the University of Notre Dame as a part 

of the Eucharistic revival. All of us in that program are working on projects that reflect the Eucharistic Revival 

in different ways, through music, religious formation, youth groups, parish spirituality, priestly spirituality, social 

justice issues, etc. I have been working on the Eucharist as the center of the prison ministry, having the inmates 

see themselves as Eucharistic missionaries in the prison environment, bringing the presence of the Body and 

Blood of Christ to that reality. In the Eucharistic revival, our US Bishops pray to the Holy Spirit, that the spirit of 

God enkindle a missionary fire in the heart of our nation as we reconsecrate ourselves to the source and 

summit of our faith. Blessings to you on this wonderful feast day. Father Lincoln. 

May 26, 2024 Collection 
 

Regular Building Loose Specials 

$3,876 $380 $392 $994 

Total: $5,642 
 

Thank you for your continued support of Holy Savior! 
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Adult Ed: Embark on a life-changing journey through the Holy Land. Called a “Fifth Gospel,” the 

lands where Jesus lived illuminate the reality of His life and times. Now, Rev. Donald Senior, one of 

the world’s leading Bible scholars, guides you on a virtual pilgrimage through the Holy Land. In this 

video program, you will enrich your faith and gain deeper insights into the power and beauty of 

the Gospel message. Class begins on Sunday June 16th at 9 am in McGing Hall. Each class will 

meet for approximately one hour. Classes will extend throughout the summer. There is no need to 

attend each lesson for the course is designed to look at unique aspects of Jesus’s ministry 

throughout the four very-different Gospels. Attend when you can! This class is designed for adults 

of all ages…but youth are certainly invited!  Call Chris Halliwell at 601-757-9910 with questions. 

 

CHURCH STAFF  

Mary Katherine Yentzen, Secretary/Bookkeeper                         Tammy Threadgill, Elem DRE 

Michael Saway, Custodian                       Hunter Yentzen, Youth Minister/HS DRE 

Toni Canizaro, Music Director                      

 

Connect with Holy Savior at holysaviorms.flocknote.com           Add mail@flocknote.com to your safe senders list 
 

THIS WEEK AT HOLY SAVIOR 

TUESDAY, June 4 

Rosary – 5 p.m. 

Mass – 5:30 p.m. 

Ladies Auxiliary – 6 p.m. – McGing Hall 

 

WEDNESDAY, June 5 

Rosary – 8:00 a.m. 

Mass – 8:30 a.m. 

Adoration – 6 p.m. – Chapel 

 

THURSDAY, June 6 

Rosary – 5 p.m. 

Mass – 5:30 p.m. 

Youth Bible Study – 6 – 7 p.m. – McGing Hall 

 

FRIDAY, June 7 

Rosary – 8 a.m. 

Sacred Heart Mass – 8:30 a.m. 

Potluck Breakfast – after Mass – McGing Hall 

 

SATURDAY, June 8 

Reconciliation – 4:15 p.m. 

Mass – 5 p.m. 

 

SUNDAY, June 9 

Mass at Immaculate Conception – 8 a.m. 

Mass – 10:30 a.m. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

VBS will be held July 8-12 from 6-8 pm 

in the RE building. This year's theme is  

Scuba! It's sure to be a whale of a good 

time! To sign up, please visit the link  

below or scan the QR code. If you have 

questions, please reach out to Tammy at  

228-669-5944 or reholysavior@gmail.com.  

https://forms.gle/qUmtq1TNMeF8nLL5A!  

 

VBS items needed from your recycling bin: 

cardboard boxes, packing paper, egg cartons, 

paper towel rolls. 

VBS Build Days in the RE Building: 

June 2 from 2 p.m. – 5 p.m. 

June 12 from 5 p.m. – 8 p.m. 

 

 

In preparation for the 24-hour access chapel, we are 

in need of Marian or religious art décor. Please 

contact the office or Father if you have anything you 

would like to contribute. Thank you!  

 

Streaming Masses from the Church 

We are looking for volunteers who are willing to learn 

how to stream Masses in the church.  We have a 

computer and equipment set up in the 

reconciliation room. This will be an important ministry 

for our parish.  Please let us know if you are 

interested.  Thanks so much - Father Lincoln.  

 

 

Please notify the Parish Office of deaths, births, illnesses or to add a prayer intention. 

Bulletin items should be submitted by Wednesday at noon. 

A Message from Fr. Lincoln:  

This year, I am participating in a program coordinated by the Catholic Extension Society, which assists 

our Diocese each year with grant funding.  This program, called the Compelling Preaching Initiative, 

provides a way for you all to give me feedback via your smartphone to understand how I, as your 

pastor, am doing in my homilies and how I am connecting with you.  My goal is to learn how I can 

better engage with all of you through my preaching and ultimately become a better pastor. Aim your 

smartphone camera at the QR code and tap the link that pops up. It will take you to the quick survey.  
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More Announcements and Information:  

 

My Catholic Will: A Will is often the simplest and most straightforward way to establish a planned 

gift and leave a legacy to our parish. We have partnered with the Diocesan Stewardship and 

Development Office, to offer a FREE Will tool to parishioners, making it easier than ever to take this 

important step. You can complete your Will in less than 20 minutes, ensuring that your wishes are 

clearly documented, and your legacy is preserved. This service is completely free to you.  

 

Your legacy matters. By considering a gift through your Will, you have the opportunity to make a 

lasting impact at St. Paul ensuring that your commitment to our Catholic faith extends far beyond 

your lifetime. Together, let us embrace the opportunity to leave a lasting legacy of faith, 

generosity, and service for generations to come.  

 

To create your free legal Catholic Will in three easy steps please go to 

www.mycatholicwill.com/jacksondiocese.org or scan the QR code.  If you have any questions 

Rebecca Harris is available to address any questions or concerns you may have regarding 

planned giving. 

 

 

Job opening at the Diocese of Jackson: The Diocese is hiring for the position of Senior Accountant. 

You can view more information and apply through Indeed at www.indeed.com 

 

Summertime is often a time of transition for families.  Whether you are moving 

away or joining us, it is good to inform the parish office of any changes in address 

or phone numbers. If you are new to the Parish, we would love to meet you. 

Please fill out a registration form located in the vestibule, on our web page at 

http://holy-savior-ms.org/about-us/new-parishioner/   

or call the Parish Office. 

Our prayers are with you all as you travel and enjoy your families this summer!  
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